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Question by: Mr Robert Largan 
  
To:  The Leader of the Council 
 
 
 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
 
"The proposed super sewer will put an estimated extra £80 a year on our water bills and will 
cause chaos and disruption for many residents living in Sands End. Can the Council outline 
what they are doing to fight this flawed project?" 


